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KP HEALTH CARE PROFESSIONALS
BARGAINING UPDATE #10
Our KP HCPs bargaining team met with management for another bargaining session on
Friday, March 10, 2023.  

BARGAININGBARGAINING  
DATESDATES

March 20, and 23

Visit our KP HCPs website
to stay up-to-date on all
information regarding
bargaining.

UNACUHCP.ORG/KPHCPS

April 3, 10, 11, and 17

Work Space: Outlines a process for designating space
to conduct work.

Together, we secured a TA on the following topic:

We also continued discussions on the article 'Hours of
Work', specifically examining meals and breaks, salaried
exempt status, and flexibility of work schedule.
Additionally, we talked through the patient care
advocacy and professional practice article, which
designates a regional steering and professional practice
committee to address topics related to professional
practice and patient care advocacy.

Our first KP HCPs steward training is scheduled on Friday,
March 31 at 9:30 am-5:30 pm at UNAC/UHCP
headquarters in San Dimas.  We have a couple of spots
open which are first come, first served. 

If you would like to attend, please contact Lorraine
Panganiban at Lorraine.Panganiban@unacuhcp.org.
Please include your name, discipline, work location, and
personal contact info (email/cell).

May 11, 22, 25, and 30
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